
Donation Luncheon 

Sunday, June 2 

Benefiting St. Philip’s 

Camp Scholarship Fund 

Our camping families thank 

all who have contributed to 

our Camp Scholarship Fund!   

This year, more than 20 of our young 

people will be attending camp at Antiochian Village, 

and many of them are receiving some scholarship 

assistance.  We’d like to begin to replenish our fund. 

Please be generous toward this worthy investment in 

the spiritual formation of our youth. We give thanks 

to  God for this great blessing afforded our young 

people. Enjoy our luncheon! 

Antiochian Village Camp (www.avcamp.org) gives young people a living 

experience of the Holy Orthodox Faith, strengthening their relationship with God 

and other campers in an uncluttered, natural environment. 

• daily Orthodox worship with an emphasis on participation;  

• a challenge toward spiritual growth through daily homilies, religious education, 

and relationships with counselors and fellow Orthodox campers;  

• a safe and naturally beautiful setting for group living; and  

• a caring and loving staff fully dedicated to the campers’ well-being and growth.  
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